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Memo for Record

Telecon with Lt Col Laney, USAF/SG Task Force Report

1. Reference telecon with L/C Laney (USAF/SGPA) on 11 Sep ?8.concerning SG Task

Force Report. He forwarded the review comments to us this morning. He commented

that the executive summary has not been cleared and his letter wil l ask that we

redraft the executive summary and re-submit it to SAF/OI for clearance. His

letter of 11 Sep also says that the report should be published without the executive

summary. Rewrite of the executive summary is secondary to publishing the report.

He said they "didn't want it in the final report anyway".

2. The SGPA letter goes on to indicate that AF/SGI (Pat Bragg) has requested that

final publication be expedited and to notify USAF/SGPA if final publication will

be delayed past Oct 2, 1978. According to L/C Laney, SAFOI "came unglued" when

they found out that SGPA had set 2 Oct as suspense. SAFOI wanted the final report

published "yesterday".
5

3. On the question of the requirement for full staff review (AF/SAF/DOV) of the

added material in the final report, L/C Laney indicated that additions that further

support and substantiate our conclusions probably would not require full staff

review. He suggested that we submit to Air Force SGPA the pages as written and
l

as rewritten and he'll send them over to AF/SGI ,SAF/OI^» and DOD/PA for review

and approval.

A. L/C Laney suggested that when we are ready to go to reproduction that we

touch base with AF/SGI, SAF/MIQ^'and SAF/OI to determine number of copies required

for final report.

JAMES W. TREMBLAY
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